
From: PUC Consumer Complaints <Do.Not.Reply@puc.idaho.gov> 
Sent: Friday, June 18, 2021 7:00 AM
To: ConsumerComplaintsWeb <ConsumerComplaintsWeb@puc.idaho.gov>
Subject: Notice: A complaint was submitted to PUCWeb

The following complaint was submitted via PUCWeb:

Name: Edward Williams
Submission Time: Jun 17 2021 8:21PM
Email: biged1209@yahoo.com
Telephone: 208-713-9598
Address: 1520 s Siena pl
Eagle, ID 83616

Name of Utility Company: Suez water co

Contacted Utility: No

Comment: "I strongly oppose the proposed sale of the eagle water company with suez. These 
proposed rates will nearly triple my water Bill as well as as unwanted chemicals currently not being 
used in this system. These proposed rates are not affordable with my fixed retirement income that 
will force me to ration my water. Please oppose this merger!!"
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